
Debenham	Shed		
Debenham Shed is now a charity (Charitable 
Incorporated Organisation), No. 1212367, which 
removes liability from individuals, allows contracts to be 
entered and enables Gift Aid on qualifying donations. Our future is thus on 
a surer footing.  
Our next Craft Workshops are  
• Sat 12 April: Workshop 10-2: Radio kit (Vince/Jonathan) 
• Sat 10 May Workshop 10-2: Weaving 
If you are interested in attending please email 
crafts@debenhamshed.org.uk or one of the telephone numbers below.  
Debenham Shed is at 2 Fields Farm, Low Road (IP14 6BJ). We are open on Monday mornings 9am-12pm, Fri-
days 10am-5pm and normally the second Saturday morning of each month. Membership by the year, half-year or 
PAYG. Chairman: Rob Davies 07952 556152 Treasurer: Tony Hutt 07906 614328. Visit our website at 
www.debenhamshed.org.uk (sign up to newsletters on the Contact page) Email info@debenhamshed.org.uk . 
Like our Facebook page at www.facebook.com/DebenhamShed.  Registered Charity 1212367 

What is Debenham Shed? A place to make things by yourself, with guidance or with others. It could 
be in metal, cloth, wood or plastic. We have lots of tools and materials. You may want to repair or 
make new—the limit is your imagination. It is also for social connecting and friendship building, 
sharing skills and knowledge, and of course a lot of laughter. Debenham shed is open to all adults. 
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